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The Board of Selectmen hereby gives notice that it will hold a Public Hearing 

April 23, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. in the Town Hall upper meeting room, 20 Main Street, 

Mendon, MA to consider the application of Phat Brothers LLC dba Mendon Twin 

Drive In. for an Annual General On-Premises Wine and Malt Beverages Only 

License under MGL Ch 138, S 12.  All interested parties will be given an 

opportunity to be heard. 

 

 

 

 

Lawney Tinio, Chairman 
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